
DISCRIMINATION COMPLAINTS 

To the Licensee’s knowledge, no such complaints have been filed except for the following: 

On June 8, 2017, a former employee filed a complaint with the South Carolina Human Affairs 
Commission, Charge No. 2-17-165D,A,RET, and the EEOC, Charge No. 14C-2017-00495, 
alleging discrimination on the basis of age and disability, and retaliation.  The agencies 
dismissed the complaint.  The former employee then filed suit against the Licensee and its 
president Lynn M. Martin.  The matter was settled with no admission of liability, wrongdoing or 
violation by the Licensee or its president. 

 


